Helga B.Hope
225 Goldhurst Terrace London NW 6 SEP

To whom it may concern,

I Mrs Helga Hope owner of Groundfloor Flat 225 Goldhurst Terrace NW6 3 EP am
writing to you in support of Mr.Robert Gold’s 229 Goldhurst Terrace application to
pollard/prune his extremely large tree in his garden.

The reason being the tree has increased in growth enormously in the last couple of
Years and indeed has become an enormous problem over the period I have lived in
Goldhurst Terrace and become a great nuisance.

Tt reduces the light and worst of all in the autumn the leaves cause blockages in the
Gutters for the whole house, and covers the garden and also the front, which not
only is costly to remove and also dangerous for me as I am disabled and can easily
fall when the leaves are wet!

T would therefore ask you to allow the extra pruning of the plane tree at 229 Goldhurst
Terrace in excess of 50% which I have been informed will alleviate the problem for

several years and not be detrimental to long term re-growth.

Kind regard:

Helga Hope



